
 
 
 
 
January 18, 2018 
 
TO:  Board Members,  Lisa Baird, Mike Waller, Sally Sugg, Wes Smith, and Tracey 
Williams 
 
FROM:  Superintendent,  Marganna Stanley 
 
 
I request the Board’s consideration of creating the position, Director of Pupil 
Personnel (DPP) and adding it to our salary schedule.  
 
Years Exp.              0                    1                      2                    3                  4 
  
Director of 
Pupil 
Personnel 

11,000 11,200 11,400 11,600 11,800 

 
 
 
 
 

Equal Educational and Employment Institution 


